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April 30, 2020 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

NEIGHBORHOOD REVITALIZATION PROGRAM TO ACCEPT APPLICATIONS 

 
 

GASTON COUNTY, N.C. – Gaston County Government officials will soon begin 
accepting applications to provide funding that will help revitalize neighborhoods throughout 
the County.  

 
The NC Department of Commerce has awarded Gaston County a Community 

Development Block Grant for Neighborhood Revitalization to rehabilitate about 16 
qualifying low-to-moderate income, owner-occupied homes. Pre-applications will be 

available beginning May 1, and all applications must be returned no later than 5:00 p.m. on 
June 30 to the County Administration Building. 
 

Anyone interested in applying for assistance through the program may download the pre-
application from the County’s website (www.gastongov.com) or pick up a paper copy at the 

Sheriff Deputy’s station on the first floor of the County Administration Building at 128 W. 
Main Avenue, Gastonia, NC 28052. Instructions for returning the pre-application will 

accompany each pre-application. 
 
This information is available in Spanish and any other language upon request. Please 

contact the County Grant Administrator, Pat Laws, at the County Administration Building 
or call 704-866-3771, for accommodations for this request. 

 
Esta información está disponible en español o en cualquier otro idioma a petición. Por 

favor, póngase en contacto con Pat Laws en 704-866-3771 o en el Edificio Administrativo 
del Condado de Gaston, 128 West Main Avenue, Gastonia, NC 28052 para el alojamiento 
de esta solicitud. 
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